
duties of the Auxiliary women, viz., to tell others of our work, and by
means of the LEAFLET pages, an enormous amount of Missionary
information is gained.

The Editor-in-Chief mach regrets that the L"AFLET space at her
disposal, obliged the Triennial Report to be very concise; and also
apologizes to the Ottawa W.A. for inadvertently omitting to mention
that they kindly placed their three pages for October, at the disposal
of the Editor for the Triennial Report.

More advertisements are needed for the vacant spaces ; the Pro-
vincial pages, as distinctively such, are given up, and the Editor-in-
chief has to rely upon the proceeds of the advertisements to cover the
cost of the four pages of reading matter, which we would all be
reluctant so give up. Orders for suitable advertisements may be sent
to the Editor-in-Chief, 83 Wellesley street. Toronto.

The Conference between the House of Bishops, the D. and F.
Board and the W.A., held on Saturday Morning at the conclusion of
the Triennial Meeting, la Montreal, will never be forgotten by those
who had the privilege of being present, and the good results we may
be sure, will, witi God's blessing, be far reaching. At the request of
the President, the Chair was taken by the Bishop of Montreal, the
first speaker being the Bishop of Quebec. His Lordship after speak-
ing in congratulatory terms of the work of the W.A., dwelt upon the
need of perfect co-operation between the D. and F. Board and the
W.A., in order to prevent loss and waste of energy, and suggested that
a renedy to prevent overlapping in the work of distribution of funds
would be that the officers of the Board should be ex-officio members
of the Board of Management of D. and F., so that the opinion of the
W.A, might be expressed and its operations more fully kno vn. The
Bishop of Ottawa also urged the need of frequent conferences beitveen
the two Boards, and a fuller understanding of the methods and plans
of work carried on by the W.A. The Bishop of Montreal read the
message sent to the W.A. from some of the Board asking that $30.000
be raised by then Annually, and given in undesignated.

Mrs. Tilton then called upon a member of the W.A. from each of
the Dioceses to e.xpress their opinion as to the feasibility of the plan
outlined, All who spoke, while stating the desire of their Diocesan


